

## **RX-0201514**

Seat	No.	
$\mathcal{L}_{\mathcal{L}}}}}}}}}}$	110.	

## B. A. LL. B. (Integrated) (Sem. I) Examination March - 2019

## General English - I

(New Course)

Time : 3	Hours] [Total Marks : 100
Instructi	ons: (1) Attempt all questions. (2) Attempt sub-questions in sequence. (3) Figures to the right indicate maximum marks.
, ,	Do as directed: (Attempt any ten)  Insert an appropriate definite or indefinite article in the following 1 to 4 sentences.
	(1) Let's have cup of tea.
	(2) Pl. tell meinteresting story.
	(3) Thank you for advice you gave us.
	(4) The child ate apple.
	Fill in the following blanks using proper word from the bracket:
	(5) Nayan me every day. (called, calls, calling)
	(6) She home now. (walks, is walking, has walking)
	(7) Vimarsh had the task before the teacher asked. (had completed, completed, been completed)
	(8) We shall to another city the next month. (move, have move, moved)
	Fill in the following blanks using the appropriate preposition given in the bracket:
	(9) This book is William Shakespeare, the playwright. (for, about, beside)
	(10) He was seen; a friend. (with, at, to)
	(11) It went away the tunnel. (on, through, by)
	(12) The wild cat jumped the cart. (ago, to, onto )
RX-020151	4 ] 1 [ Contd

RX-0	02015	14]	2	Contd
		(7)	People play cricket everywhere.	
		(6)	He bought us many chocolates.	
		(5)	When shall I call them?	
		(4)	Who distributed pencils?	
		(3)	Show the entry ticket.	
		(2)	My teacher made me work hard.	
		(1)	They elected him Chairman.	
(b) Cha		Cha	nge the voice of the following sentences: (any f	ive) <b>5</b>
		(0)	my ravourne Game	
		(2) (3)	Pollution Crisis in Urban Areas  My Favourite Game	
		(1)	Skilling the Youth of India  Rellution Crisis in Luban Areas	
2	(a)		te an essay on any of the following:	10
		(12)	They paremased two sheep.	
			They purchased two sheep.	
		(11)	Bring us some data.	es.)
		(10)	(Turn into Singular the following two sentence	eng )
		(9) (10)	He addressed a person.  The research work is on fungus.	
		(0)	(Turn into Plural the following two sentences	es.)
		(8)	What a lovely picture it is! (Turn into Declarati	•
		(7)	She is much generous. (Turn into Exclamato	ory:)
		(6)	I told you to destroy the junk food. (Turn : Imperative.)	into
		(5)	The jug is not empty. (Turn into Assertive.)	
		(4)	Let them divide. (Turn into Negative.)	
		(3)	He works hard. (Turn into Interrogative.)	
			nsform the following sentences without changing ning:	g its
		(2)	She was not happy to listen to it,	
		(1)	They are playing well,	
			an appropriate question tag in the follow sentences:	ring
	(b)		as directed: (Attempt any ten)	10

	(c)	Change the following sentences into the indirect speech: 5 (any five)					
		(1) He said to his friend, "The train is late today."					
		(2) She says to them, "You have done well."					
		(3) I said to her, "Please, wait now."					
		(4) He said to us, "How can you swim with me?"	•				
		(5) She said to you, "Astronauts use cylinder oxygen."					
		(6) He said to us, "Am I to help you?"	(6) He said to us, "Am I to help you?"				
		(7) You said to me, "I shall reach in time."					
3	Exp	lain the following legal Terms: (any ten) 20					
	(1)	Affidavit (2) Amendment					
	(3)	Article (4) Bail					
	(5)	Custody (6) Executive					
	(7)	Franchise (8) Good-faith					
	(9)	Justifiable (10) License					
	(11)	Mala fide (12) Notification					
	(13)	Oath (14) Remedy					
	(15)	Valid					
4	(a)	Write a letter to your class mate on leave for a week about the project work assigned to both of you by your teacher.					
		OR					
	(a)	Write a letter to the Police Commissioner requesting him to take steps to put an end to the Nuisance of Anti-social Elements.					
	(b)	Translate the following sentences into Gujarati: 5 (any five)					
		(i) Cricket is a slow-paced game.					
		(ii) I was impressed by his hospitality.					
		(iii) She bowed her head low and prayed to God.,					
		(iv) You immediately rushed to save him.					
		(v) Who had dishonestly amassed the treasure?					
		(vi) A cricket is a small brown insect.					
		(vii) Fifty eight marks are more than needed.					
RX-	02015	[ Contd					

- (c) Translate the following sentences into English : (any five)
  - (૧) તે તેની છાવણીએ પરત જઇ રહ્યો હતો.
  - (૨) આશા આહારશાસ્ત્રી બનવા ઇચ્છે છે.
  - (૩) ટ્વીન્કલ વેંચવા માટે ૨મકડાં નથી બનાવતી.
  - (૪) મારે તમને એક મોટો પાઠ ભણાવવાનો છે.
  - (પ) સાધુએ મુલાકાતીનો આદર-સત્કાર કેવી રીતે કર્યો ?
  - (૬) શેરીમાંથી કઇ વ્યક્તિ પસાર થઈ રહી હતી ?
  - (૭) આકાશમાં તરતાં વાદળાં જુઓ.
- 5 (a) Study the following passage carefully and answer the 10 questions below it:

A sanctuary is a protected place for animals. Since industrialization, forests have started vanishing. The Government, after very exhaustive surveys, notified some forest areas as protected areas for wild animals. India has more than 100 National Parks to protect the wild life: Wild animals often live on other animals' an ongoing struggle for survival, so all the species need safe hiding places. Wild life must be kept away from human reach. Hunting Wild life had been a hobby. However, we must not forget that Wild life is a great advantage to environment. Birds and animals are studied for certain specific purposes in science. A sanctuary provides an opportunity to carry out certain botanical and zoological researches in science. Thus, National Parks, Wildlife Sanctuaries and Protected Spaces are must to conserve the natural world.

- (1) What is a sanctuary?
- (2) How many National Parks does India have?
- (3) What is an ongoing struggle?
- (4) Give the meaning of 'to conserve'.
- (5) Give the title to the passage.
- (b) Make a precis of the above paragraph.

**10** 

5